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LIGHTHOUSE WORKS WELCOMES BRIAN M. LEVINE TO THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
New Appointee Adds Deep Federal and Military Healthcare Market Expertise 

ORLANDO, Fla. (October 18, 2022) – Lighthouse Works, an Orlando-based organization that 
provides competitive job opportunities for blind and visually impaired adults, recently added 
Brian M. Levine to its Board of Directors. 

Levine is currently the Director of Business Development for DLH Holdings Corp., where he 
specifically focuses on developing growth strategies for Modeling, Simulation, and Training for 
the Federal Healthcare Market to improve healthcare outcomes. He brings over two decades of 
experience in global military and government market healthcare simulation solutions. 

“By welcoming Brian to our Board, we’re expanding Lighthouse Works’ network of potential 
contract work,” said Kyle Johnson, President and CEO. “Brian’s business development 
experience combined with his connections across the state and in D.C. aligns with our plans for 
continued growth in equalizing job opportunities for individuals with vision impairment or 
blindness.” 

Added Levine: “It’s an honor to serve on the board of Lighthouse Works. I look forward to 
leveraging my experience to help expand potential opportunities for the organization.”  

Levine earned his Bachelor of Science, Bachelor of Business Administration and MBA from 
Stetson University. He’s also a certified SCRUM Master (CSM) and Project Management 
Professional (PMP). 

 

About Lighthouse Works 
Lighthouse Works is a social enterprise non-profit providing quality solutions to businesses and 
government agencies. Since 2011, Lighthouse Works is the reliable and trusted partner for the type of 
jobs that have to be done right every time – allowing businesses the ability to scale resources while 
managing costs and meeting deadlines. Lighthouse Works solutions ensure consistency and continuity of 
materials and services, and the quality of work and high customer satisfaction rate is due to its high 
performing, dedicated employees, many of whom are visually impaired and blind. Lighthouse Works 
impacts the community through its social responsibility efforts and helps many blind and visually impaired 
individuals throughout Central Florida enhance personal independence and maintain self-sustainable 
lives. To learn more about Lighthouse Works and its business solutions, visit LighthouseWorks.org.  
 

About Lighthouse Central Florida 
Since 1976, Lighthouse Central Florida has provided education, independent life skills, and job training 
and placement to more than 100,000 people with sight impairment and their families. The organization is 
Central Florida’s only nationally accredited nonprofit offering a comprehensive range of vision-specific 
rehabilitation services in Central Florida. Lighthouse ensures that individuals of all backgrounds have the 
tools they need to lead productive, independent lives, while pursuing their dreams and goals without 
limitations. For more information, visit LighthouseCFL.org. 
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